
Jason Wilson, DTC

Memo
To: Chris Bentzel

From: Jason Wilson

cc: Karen Edwards

Date: February 9, 2024

Re: Attendance Zone Clarifications

There are 3 roads that need clarification within the newly adopted attendance zones. Mt. Zoar Latham
Rd. and Morgan Ln will be zoned for Sinking Fork and not Crofton. Using a geographic boundary split
these roads in half and for busing efficiency the entire roads need to go to the same school. Also, Stone
Ln has been zoned for CCMS and CCHS and there was no change in that boundary line. However, due
to its location and bus traffic those students have attended HHS even though they were zoned for CCHS.
We will clarify that road to actually be zoned for HMS and HHS.

Respectfully,

Jason Wilson, DTC


